
Thank you Chair and Committee for receiving my written testimony in opposition of HB 
3063. I'm unable to attend the hearing due to the short notice and inclement weather. 
 
My name is Michael Hric and I'm a resident of Portland. I'm strongly opposed to HB 
3063. Since vaccine manufacturers do not have liability, our only means of encouraging 
improved-safety is by refusing those vaccines we find to be unsafe. Our government 
should not be mandating children to accept a liability-free medical product in exchange 
for a right to an education. That is completely unethical and a violation of the 
Nuremberg Code. 
 
Never, in our history, have we discriminated against or marginalized a people, for any 
reason, no matter how strong our convictions, and not looked back on it in shame and 
regret.  
 
We can keep immune compromised kids as safe as possible WITHOUT denying 
children of their right to an education. Our current exemption and exclusion policies 
WORK. 
 
Please do not support this bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
Michael J. Hric 
Portland 
 


